
Chester Teachers’ Training College 
 

 
 
This was taken in the Summer of 1960. Originally a group of 52 students who started 
in the January of that year. We were the last two year teachers’ training course in the 
country before three year courses were introduced in September 1960. We qualified in 
December 1961 and commenced our teaching careers in January 1962. It was 
eighteen months later in September 1963 before the next group of teachers qualified. I 
was in the second row back, sixth from the right. As I was the only student taking 
ordinary level Mathematics I had my own personal tutor, Mr L Evans B. Sc seated at 
the far left of the front row. 

 

 
 
This photo was taken in Summer 1961. I am in the centre of the third row back in the 
dark jacket, with particular friends Keith Hayhurst and Lawrie Cooke to my left and Bill 
Ainslie on my right. The Principal seated in the centre of the front row was Rev. 
Aubrey Price T.D., M.A., and the Vice-Principal was Mr J. L. Bradbury seated on the 
Principal’s left as you look at the photo. 
 
 



Listed below are the names and address of the students in the photos above. 
 

 

           
Below is the Principal’s residence and office. When I came for interview I parked my 
yellow Austin A30 Countryman with white wall tyres in front of this building. During the 



interview the Principal happened to look out of his window and seeing my vehicle 
exclaimed, “Who on earth parked that thing on my drive?” I had to admit to it being 
mine and apologise, thinking that I hadn’t done my prospects any good. However, it 
transpired that a Derek Wooders, also from Cornwall, had come for interview and I 
was asked if I could offer him a lift home. All worked out well in the end and I was 
offered a place. 
 

 
 

The offending vehicle before I white wall painted the tyres parked on the drive at 
Callington Rectory with a large hydrangea hedge on either side. 
 

 
 
     



All students spent their first year in shared private accommodation and for the second 
year were offered individual rooms in the accommodation block above. I was placed 
with a lovely couple, Mr and Mrs James in Lumley Road about five minutes walk from 
the college. Brian Slous from Jersey also shared this placement. At the end of the first 
year we were so comfortable with Mr & Mrs James that we decided to stay with them. 
Pictures of the student block and a typical study/bedroom are included in the College 
Prospectus shown below.  
 
The Chester College Prospectus for 1958 - 1959 is copied on the following pages. 
Some pictures have been combined on one page to make them easier to see. 

 

 



 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 

The College in 1842 
 

 
 

The Chapel 



 
 

The Close 
 

 
 

A Laboratory 
 
 



 
 



 



 

 
 

A Study Bedroom 
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